
  
 

 

 

Spa School Bermondsey 
Monnow Road, London SE1 5RN 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 7237 3714                        Email: office@spa-education.org                                Web: www.spa-education.org 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I’d like to welcome all of our families, both returning and new, to Spa Bermondsey.  It has been 

wonderful to see so many happy faces as I walk around the school and it has been an excellent start to 

the new academic year.  I am excited to be in my new role as Head of School and could not ask for a 

better place to be doing it in.  Spa Bermondsey is a truly wonderful school.  

If you are looking for information about our menu or curriculum, these can always be found on our 

website: www.spa-education.org. Our Curriculum page has information about what each key stage is 

learning and is updated each term.  Our menu, term dates and activities currently on offer in the local 

community are all found in the Parents tab.  It is updated regularly so well worth checking.  All of our 

policies, including our safeguarding policy, are found here: https://www.spa-education.org/spa-school-

bermondsey/parents/school-policies.   

We use ParentPay to share information with families.  Information about how to sign is included with 

this letter. 

Our term dates are listed below and a reminder that school will be closed on Bank Holiday Monday 19th 

September 2022 for the Queen’s funeral.  You will be getting letters this week to let you know when 

you’re child’s class will hold their welcome mornings.  These will begin at the end of next week.  

Monday 5th September to Friday 21st October 2022  

Half term-Monday 24th October 2022 to Friday 28th October 2022(school closed) 

Monday 31st October 2022 to Friday 16th December 2022 

Christmas Break: Monday 19th December 2022 to Monday 2nd January 2023(school closed) 

 

A reminder that the school gates open for pupils and families from 8:45 and dismissal for those not on 

School Transport is at 3:05pm.   

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in contact with a member of the 

Senior Management Team.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Georgina Quigley 

Head of School 
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